
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Plescow 
Monday, June 13, 2022 11 :34 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

Please, add to FPL's docket ending 015. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 11:07 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2022 6:37 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 187337 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Michael Mundy 
Telephone: (928) 600-4759 
Email: msmundy555@gmail.com 
Address: 8304 Sphere Way Pensacola FL 32514 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Michael S. Mundy 
Account Number: 2100003249 
Address: 8304 Sphere Way Pensacola FL 32514 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/13/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03731-2022 

Received new bill from FP&L. New charge of $16.01 on top of base charge of 8.99, $26.08. This new charge is a 
minimum usage charge. I believe that I am being targeted for being a solar power user. This company is a regional 
monopoly. The public have no choice but to use FP&L. They can raise rates as they chose with no possible recourse 
from the consumer. 

If they want to save money, maybe they should stop paying their CEO and board members tens of millions of dollars. 

Maybe we need a movement in Florida to make public utilities owned by the public again. Maybe we can eliminate the 
corporate greed. 
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